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Certified Mail 
          Return Receipt#:  7013 1090 0001 7318 4005 

 
Paul C. Bertoglio  

  PNL Operating, LLC 
  104 S Wolcott Street #823 
  Casper, WY   82601 
 

Re: Tyksen #1, Unit Letter A, Sec.23, Twn. 29N, Rge. 13W,  
API # 30-045-08132 
 
Dear Mr. Bertoglio: 
 
A schematic received in this office on September 14, 2015, shows defective casing.  
In order to comply with Rule 19.15.16.11, prevent waste and protect fresh water, 
you are hereby directed to initiate remedial activity before February 4, 2015.  
 
A sundry detailing your proposed work is required to be submitted and approved 
before the work can begin.  
 
Reference: RBDMS MPK1533837779 on future correspondence for this issue. 
 
Notify the Aztec OCD 24 hours before work is initiated. 
 
If you have any questions, please call me at 505-334-6178, ext. 116. 
 
Sincerely yours, 

 
Brandon Powell 
Deputy Oil and Gas Inspector 
District III - Aztec 
 
CC:      Well File 
  Lance R. Neiberger 
  PO Box 831 
  Casper, WY   82602  
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